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I Support HB2585! End automatic voter registration through Oregon Motor Voter. 

This will help taxpayers trust the election process and will help decrease obvious 

voter fraud. Bloated, inaccurate voter roles encourage fraud and as a legal, taxpayer 

it’s obvious, Oregon elections can’t be trusted.  


